
  

  

 

MEMORANDUM 

To:     Mayor Don Keil 
  Seguin City Council 
  Douglas G. Faseler, City Manager 
 
From: Jose (Joe) R. Ramos, Jr., P.E. City Engineer 
 
Subject:   Guadalupe County Interlocal Agreement – N. Guadalupe Street 
 
Date:  September 15, 2016 
 
Guadalupe County Road Department is requesting to provide street improvements on 

North Guadalupe Street (approximately 3,696 feet) just north of the Guadalupe County 

Jail Facility and within the city limits of Seguin.   

Guadalupe County requests to provide the following street improvements on North 

Guadalupe Street:  

 Mill existing pavement  

 Reshape the contour line of the street 

 Grade and crosslope street  

 Stabilize the street using P2 Stabilizer  

 Compact to finish grade and prime 

 

In addition, Guadalupe County offers the use of their equipment and manpower for the 

proposed improvements in exchange for compensation of materials costs in the amount 

of $37,915, as indicated in the attached photo and proposal breakdown. 

 

Public Works staff and management have evaluated the proposal and have deemed the 

cost an excellent value and maintenance improvement for the street.  The work will also 

relieve City manpower from undertaking this improvement and street maintenance.  

The improvement does comply with the City’s design standards for street maintenance 

improvements.  

   

Staff recommends approval of the attached Interlocal Agreement and resolution for the 

improvements.  Funding will come from the Public Works FY2016 Street Maintenance 

account.  

Xc: John Donnelly, Public Works Manager 
 Michael Sharp, Engineering Associate 
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